2nd September 2020
Dear Parent or Carer,
Pupil iPad Depolyment

The Connected Learning iPad scheme will provide every young person at Knightswood Secondary School with an iPad and a range of e-learning tools and resources to assist and enhance their learning in the school building and at home.

All parties involved (pupils, parents/carers and the school) must agree with a range of terms and conditions before an iPad can be issued.

If circumstances had been different, parents and carers would have been invited into the school building to attend Parental Information Evenings, however we have issued this letter to all young people so that you are fully aware of the expectations when receiving a Glasgow City Council iPad.  

We plan to share a Youtube video which parents and carers can access to provide further information about the roll out.  Follow @KSS on Twitter for more information.
Pupils will receive a copy of their Home School Agreement during Social Education time.  This will be issued in the week beginning 7th September and should be returned to their PTPC by Friday 11th September.  

This form must be completed before Friday 11th September for pupils to receive their iPad.
iPads will be issued at Knightswood Secondary from Tuesday 15th September.  Your child will be informed of their session by their Pastoral Care teacher (S3-S6) or IT teacher (S1 and S2).  Please ensure that your young person has an appropriate school bag to carry the iPad (as stipulated in the Home School Agreement).

Should you have any questions regarding this deployment, please do not hesitate to contact the school at headteacher@knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk marking your email for the attention of Mrs Seagrave.

Mrs McNeil

Head Teacher

Knightswood Secondary School
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